
Alexandra

Primary School

June 7 - Hercules Incursion
June 9 - No Buses Running
June 10 - Truck Show Cake Stall
June 12 - King's Birthday Public
Holiday
June 16 - Silly Sock Day
June 16 - Regional Cross Country
June 21 - Art Show
June 23 - Last day of Term, 2.30pm
finish

Coming Up

Thursday June 1st
Term 2 Week 6
 

Our purpose is to build a learning community that challenges and supports young

minds to develop as independent and lifelong learners, continually striving for


excellence. 
 

RESPECT    CARE    INTEGRITY    ACHIEVE

Tel: 03 5772 1006                                                                                                                        Email: alexandra.ps@education.vic.gov.au
PO Box 318, Alexandra, 3714                                            Principal: Vicky Draper                             www.alexandraprimaryschool.com



Grade Two Camp- P2

AFL - P3
Achievement Awards - P6




On Monday notes will be
sent home asking for
baked goods for the

cake stall fundraiser, on
Sat 10th June.



 Please keep an eye out
for these coming home,
and have a think about

what delicious
cake/slice/cookie you

might make!



Grade Two Camp



AFL Incursion



Foundation

Harvey McNair: For his attitude towards his learning. Harvey has been trying
really hard in Maths to learn the days of the week and the order in which they
come. Harvey used a can do attitude and persisted when he found it tricky. He
can now recite the days of the week in the correct order. Well done Harvey, you
are a learning Legend!

1/2A
Zac Stephens: For being a total legend on camp and giving everything a go,
even if he found it scary. Zac you did such a great job on all the activities on
camp and even trying different food. You should be very proud of yourself!

1/2B
Alisha Abdullah: For being such a Super Star on Grade 2 Camp this week! You
did an amazing job on the rock wall and nothing was too scary or hard for you.
Well done Alisha, we are so proud of you!

3/4A
Indi Russell: For her newfound ability to edit her writing to REMOVE words. Indi I
am so proud of you for learning how to write to a word limit and to revise and
edit to perfect word choice and the removal of words, to fit a specific purpose.
You are constantly challenging yourself to improve and it's an honour to be a
part of it!

3/4B
Miles Farley: For your imaginative text about the Minecraft Baby villager. Miles, it
was a joy to read your narrative and see your use of paragraphs and
punctuation is developing well. Great effort Miles, I'm looking forward to reading
more of your writing!

5/6A

Saxon Green: For always trying his best. Saxon works hard to complete tasks, he
cares about the effort he puts in and strives to achieve his learning goals. Saxon
is also a kind friend who looks out for others and shows care at all times. It is
wonderful to see Saxon following the school values and having such a positive
attitude. What a superstar you are, Saxon! Well done!

5/6B
Ivy Miljkovic: We have been so impressed with your writing, Ivy. You worked so
hard to research and write your information report about Mexico and ended up
with a really good piece of writing. Your first few days of Poetry writing have also
been stellar. We appreciate your positive attitude to class and the way you are
always willing to try. Keep up the excellent work, Ivy.

Art
Oberon Russell: Obi can be relied on to listen, cooperate and work to the best of
his ability. He has been showing perseverance and personal resilience while
working on his clay project of a petrol station, utilising a wide range of skills. Well
done Obi!

Achievement Awards

Star of the Week
Zander Williamson - 1/2A
Zander shows our school values everyday.

Zander showed great resilience and bravery
during camp this week. Well done Zander, we are

proud to have you in our learning community!



3/4 Walking Excursion



Next Wednesday June 7th, the 3/4 students will be walking to
McKenzie's Reserve in Alexandra as part of their learning about

National and State Parks. They will be out from 12.30 - 3pm. If you
would like to help out, please contact either Mrs Carpenter or Mrs

Azzopardi.  

Art Show



Planning for our end-of-term
student art show is well underway! 



The show will be a gold coin
donation entry, and all are

welcome to come. 



If students would like to create art
at home to be included in the art

show, please contact Ms Cox.

Parents' Group



Parents' Group are off to a roaring
start to the year, with more great

fundraisers and activities to come. 



If you are interested in helping out
with any upcoming events

including the Cake Stall or the Art
Show, or becoming a member,

please contact the Office.

Nathan W 7

Benji 7

APS Footy Tipping



First:







Second:
  Mrs Draper    6  

  Mrs G    6  

  Jager    6  

  Charli E    6  

  Angus B    6  

  Jett    6  

  Angus C    6  

  Zara    6  

  Mav B    6  

  XXX    6  

  Isla H    6  



ALEXANDRA PRIMARY
SCHOOL

STARTING 5PM
 ALL WELCOME

STUDENT
ART SHOW

WEDNESDAY 21ST JUNE




